
 
Whitehouse School 

 

May 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Third Graders, 
 

Wow! Your children will soon be completing the final chapter of their 
Whitehouse School career. We are planning on making a special 
commemorative video for your child’s third grade graduating class. It is our 
goal to have the video ready by the time we celebrate your child on June 11 
during our annual Grade 3 Send-Off. Afterward, we will make the video link 
available to you. 
 

In order to properly organize the video, we need you to sign the release form 
below stating that you give your permission for your child to be included in 
the video. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. We know that this will be a great momento 
to look back on as your child continues on his/her educational journey. We 
certainly want our Cubs of Character to have something that they can 
treasure forever, reminding them of their Whitehouse School experiences! 
 

Warmly,  
 

Dr. DeRosa 
 
 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Grade 3 Video & Photo Release Form 

I give my permission to have the photos/other media footage of my child, 

________________________________, included in a grade level video.  

The video will be distributed through a link that will be accessed on the 

Internet and shared on social media. I understand that if I do not grant my 

permission, my child will not be featured in this commemorative video. 
(Please return this form to the Whitehouse School office no later than May 23.)  

 

Parent/Guardian Signature_______________________________________ 
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